
  

 
MEMO 
 

Engineering Department 
 

To:         Board of Public Works  

From: John Neumeier, Director of Public Works/City Engineer 

Date: 7/15/2024 

Re: Kaukauna Utilities’ Request to Install Flashing Pedestrian 
Crossing Signs 

 
 
Background information:  
Kaukauna Utilities has requested to purchase, install, and maintain a set of flashing 
pedestrian crossing signs for the mid-block crossing on Island Street (See map and 
image attached) The KU safety committee has recommended enhancements to the 
crossing which mainly serves KU employees accessing the employee parking area. 
Prior to this recommendation, standard crossing signs, a centerline pedestrian sign, 
and enhanced lighting have been implemented. Other options have been considered. 
 
Strategic Plan: The addition of the flashing signs can be a safety enhancement at a 
crossing with current safety concerns. The main benefit will be to KU employees, but 
the public may use the lights also.  
 
Budget: NA 
 
Staff Recommended Action:  
Permit KU to purchase, install, and maintain flashing pedestrian crossing signs in the 
Island Street right-of-way. 



 
 

 


